	Planet Protectors Meeting Agenda/Minutes



	Date: 7th November 2024
	For the attention of: Staff, children, parents, and governors at Marus Bridge

	Is anyone not able to attend the meeting? 

	No

	Has everyone seen the minutes from the last meeting? 

	
	N/A

	Are these minutes OK? 

	
	

	First thing we are going to talk about: 

	Welcome to the new Planet protectors and welcome back to the existing Planet protectors

	Welcomed new Planet protectors and talked about what we do in our meetings and around school.

Lots of enthusiasm from all the children and very keen to get going with our existing actions that have been rolled over.

	Second thing we are going to talk about:

	Litter Bins for our playgrounds.
	These have been high on the agenda for some time now. 

We looked at a selection of bins and agreed that colourful child friendly bins would be preferable.

The children wrote a letter to FOMBA asked for a donation towards the bins.

Mrs Bower to take the letter to the FOMBA meeting the following Monday.

	Third thing we are going to talk about:

	Plastic Friendly Schools
	We signed up to this in the summer.

A litter pick and assembly were held in the summer term.

There is an issue with their web site – Mrs Bower to contact them and we can then achieve our first step.

The children are keen to come up with ideas to reduce plastics around our school.

	Would anybody like to mention anything else?

	Walk to School
	We have signed up to Mode Shift Stars and will be organising events to encourage more children to walk to school and reduce emissions around school.

	Date of next meeting
	Friday 29th November 


